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Every year at the District Conference we make a point to
pause and remember the Rotarians we lost during the past
vear, celebrating their life and the impact they made in this
world.

The memorial service will be held during our afternoon session at
the District Conference on April 15, 2023 at Niagara County
Community College, Sanborn NY.

If you have lost a Rotarian between October 2021 to
date, please provide the following:

1.Full Name

2.Date of Passing
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